Item 14 Longbridge Allotments

Meeting Date 30 November 2023

From:

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 3:00 PM

To: Admin <admin@hythe-tc.gov.uk>

Subject: access path to Longbridge Allotments

Good afternoon

At the moment, Hythe TC have the allotments at Longbridge Terrace, but we (F&HDC) have ownership of the pathway that leads to the entrance.



This small strip of land is of no use to us and can be a bit of a problem from time to time with occasional fly-tipping.

I have been authorised to ask if you would be interested in taking ownership of this piece of land. Subject to more detailed discussions, there would probably be no cost for the land itself, but there would be some legal costs for the transfer.

If this might be of interest, please could someone get in touch with me so we can chat in a bit more detail?

Thanks, and kind regards.

Neighbourhood Management Senior Specialist

Folkestone and Hythe District Council

Civic Centre

Castle Hill Ave

Folkestone, Kent

CT20 2QY

W: www.folkestone-hythe.gov.uk





Did you know you can access many services via our MyAccount service, where you can apply, report, tell us about changes and supply evidence. If you haven't already signed up for MyAccount, go to https://folkestone-hythe.gov.uk/myaccountinfo for further information. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Please can we request you delete the email and alert the organisation, if you believe you have received the correspondence in error.